
   

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  Assalamu Alaykum (may peace be with you)             10th February 2023 

                                                                                                                                            
Re: Year 6 trip – British Muslim Heritage Centre 
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
 
As part of our history curriculum, we will be studying ‘Islamic Civilisation’. To enhance our learning 
we have booked an exciting trip for our pupils to visit the British Muslim Heritage Centre. 
 
Please note the key details below: 
 
Date: Tuesday 14th March 2023 

Location: College Road, Whalley Range, Manchester, M16 8BP 

Cost: £10.00 (payment will be uploaded to ParentPay on 13.2.23) 

Drop off time: 8:15 am 

Pick up time: 2:35 pm at The Olive School, Blackburn 

One of the key outcomes from the trip is for our pupils to view the much-awaited House of Wisdom 
exhibition which was launched on Friday 22nd June 2018. The exhibition highlights and showcases 
the amazing contribution of Muslim civilisation. Our pupils will learn about some of the remarkable 
achievements made by Muslim scholars, inventors, and scientists in areas such as astronomy, 
medicine, architecture, mathematics, engineering, science, technology and much more. 
 
Over a thousand years ago in ancient desert cities, Muslim scientists discovered the principles of 
flight, defined the theory of vision, developed algebra, and pioneered techniques in medicine and 
chemistry that still benefit billions of people around the world until today in so many amazing ways. 
Many rare artefacts have been sourced for the exhibition, including rare coins from the Umayyad & 
Abbasid Caliphate, pen holders from the Qajar era and more. 

The centre will deliver a bespoke workshop for our school, and they will also provide pupils with 
snacks on the day. Please note that school dinners will receive a packed lunch on this day.  
 
A very exciting, educational trip awaits our Year 6 pupils! 
 
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
 
Also, please complete the following form should you wish to purchase a leavers hoodie for your child: 

https://forms.office.com/e/hQhvw0PQWu 

We have received a discounted price of £20 for the hoodies; the deadline for the payment of the 
hoodies has been set to Wednesday 17th March and this will be set on ParentPay on 13.2.23. 
 
The pupils will be given a selection of two colours to choose from (French Navy and Desert Sand). 
The company will provide us sample sizes for the hoodies and the team will decide on the most 
appropriate size for your child.  
 
Kind Regards, 

  

Mr H Adam  
Assistant Principal   

https://forms.office.com/e/hQhvw0PQWu

